
Glenbrook High Schools 
Human Resources 
 
To: Dr. Michael Riggle 
  
From: Steven A. Caliendo 
 
Date: July 11, 2011 
   
RE: Certified Staff Rehire Request  
 
 
 
Below is a list of certified staff members who were released from Glenbrook North and 
Glenbrook South before sectioning was completed.  At this point in time, I recommend rehiring 
the following individuals: 

 
 Perez, Rudolfo World Lang, GBN  0.4 
 Appel, Zachary Spec Ed, GBS   0.8 
 
 

Both schools remain within their FTE allocation. 
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